
 

                                       
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers    

Baltimore District 

            Public Notice 
In Reply to COE Application Number NAB-2018-02152 (MDOT SHA/I-495 I-270 Managed Lane Study) and 

MDE, Nontidal Wetlands and Waterways Tracking Numbers 20-NT-0114 / 202060649 / AI 168251 

 
PN- 20-42                   REVISED Comment Period:       7/10/2020   to   11/6/2020 (Corps) 
               7/10/2020   to 11/9/2020 (MDE) 
     

Regarding the Joint Permit Application for the I-495 & I-270 Managed Lanes Study submitted 
by MDOT SHA to the US Army Corps of Engineers (Corps) and Maryland Department of the 
Environment (MDE), COE Application Number NAB-2018-02152 and MDE, Nontidal Wetlands 
and Waterways Tracking Numbers 20-NT-0114 / 202060649 / AI 168251: 
 
The deadline for comments on the I-495 & I-270 Managed Lanes Study Joint Permit 
Application has been extended to November 6, 2020 for the Corps and November 9, 2020 for 
MDE. 
 
All other elements of the original I-495 & I-270 Managed Lanes Study Public Notice 
posted/sent on July 10, 2020 remain unchanged and additional project and permitting 
information can be found on the program website (https://495-270-p3.com/), the MDE website 
(https://mde.maryland.gov/programs/Water/WetlandsandWaterways/Pages/index.aspx), and 
the Corps website (https://www.nab.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Public-
Notices/Public-Notice-View/Article/2269704/pn-20-42-nab-2018-02152-mdot-shai-495-i-270-
managed-lane-study/). Hard copies of the Joint Permit Application are available for public 
review at the locations listed on the program website.  
 
Questions and/or comments can be directed to Jack Dinne (Corps) at 
john.j.dinne@usace.army.mil and Steve Hurt (MDE) at MDE.SHAprojects@maryland.gov. 
 


